
July 12 PCID Division Meeting 

  

Attendance: 

  

Anthony Abraham Jack 

Adam Nicholson 

Tracy Vargas 

Kenya Goods 

Rahim Kurwa 

Crystal Moore 

Elizabeth Korver-Glenn 

Stephen Tomczak 

Annette Mackay 

(9 total) 

  

  

2021 Awards: 

  

Graduate Student Paper Award – Adam Nicholson, “Beyond Behavior: Prevalences, Penalties, 

Ethno-racial Inequalities in Poverty” 

The paper will be presented at the 2021 meeting as well. 

And congratulations to Adam for a successful PhD defense! 

And thank you to Dr. Plummer for chairing the committee 

  

Michael Harrington Award Co-Winners – Matthew Clair and Jacob William Faber 

Thank you to Anthony Abraham Jack for chairing the committee 

  

2021 Conference – 

  

There is a great line up of sessions, including several co-sponsored ones. Please also look out for 

the author meets critics. See newsletter for details. 

  

  

2022 Award Committee Volunteers: 

  

Graduate Student Paper Award – Adam Nicholson 

  

Harrington Award – Anthony Abraham Jack (not as chair) 

  

Will continue to solicit participation (need 3 total for each). 

Annette Mackay can serve on either committee if it needs a third member. 

  

  

2022 Session Brainstorm: 

  

3 solo, 7 co-sponsored 



  

Ideas: 

  

Black Feminism / Black Feminist Epistemologies – Kenya Goods – willing to organize/preside 

Reimagining Power in Labor – Annette Mackay – willing to organize/preside 

Welfare State and COVID – Rahim Kurwa – willing to organize/preside 

The Impending Mortgage Crisis and Racial Inequalities in Housing – Kenya Goods, Elizabeth 

Korver Glenn – willing to organize/preside, Annette Mackay also willing to organize/preside 

Education Before During and After COVID-19 – Anthony Abraham Jack willing to 

organize/preside 

Du Boisian Lens on Poverty, Race, and Class – need to contact Zawadi Rucks-Ahidiana to ask 

about organizing/presiding 

  

Organize – means you review submissions 

Presiding – means you preside over the session at the conference 

  

Question – do we need an abstract for each session? 

 


